
 
PUBLIC NOTICE | WEDDIN SHIRE COUNCIL 

ON PUBLIC EXHIBITION 

 

Council wishes to advise that the following documents have been placed on Public 

Exhibition following the resolution of Council at the Ordinary Council meeting of  

16 February 2023.   

 

Council welcomes your submission in regards to these documents.  Submissions 

should be addressed to the General Manager and include details of the document in 

the title/subject line.  Submissions will only be received up to and including the 

relevant closing date. 

 

Submissions can be made via the following: 

 Post:  Weddin Shire council, PO BOX 125, Grenfell NSW 2810 

 Email:  mail@weddin.nsw.gov.au 

 

Further information regarding the following documents can be found on Council’s 

website at: Public Exhibition | Weddin Shire Council (nsw.gov.au) 

 

Document Title Submission Closing 
Date 

 
Proposed Amendments to the Fees relating to 
Waste Disposal 
 

 
9:00am 
Friday 24 March 2023 

 
Draft Risk Management and Internal Audit Policy 
  

 
9:00am 
Friday 24 March 2023 
 

 
Draft Weddin Shire Council Enforcement Policy 
 

 
9:00am 
Friday 24 March 2023 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Noreen Vu 

GENERAL MANAGER 

21 February 2023 
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